
Help your church think about marriage

Australia is in the middle of a debate about marriage and marriage redefinition. It is a key moment to 
make sure that Christians have thought about what the Bible says about God’s plan for marriage.  
The Gospel, Society and Culture Committee of the Presbyterian Church (NSW) has produced 
Marriage God’s Way, a series of four studies which go back to basics, look at the key Biblical 
passages and think about the implications. They are ideal for small groups in your church to think 
about the big picture of marriage in God’s plan.

Four Studies:
1) Marriage God’s Way 
2) Marriage for companionship and sex 
3) Marriage for children, family and society 
4) Marriage - the difficult issues 

• singleness 
• submission
• domestic violence 
• divorce

“A much needed resource at a time when our understanding of marriage and gender is undergoing  
radical re-definition … a safe and pastorally sensitive forum for discussion … uncompromisingly founded 
in God’s word, the Bible.” 

Carmelina Read, Chatswood Presbyterian Church; Dean of Women, Christ College

“This is a time for Christians to think clearly from the Bible about marriage. Marriage God’s Way is a great 
resource to help us to do that.”

Sandy McMillan, Senior Minister, Drummoyne Presbyterian Church

“A clear biblical foundation for marriage in a refreshing, sensitive and thought provoking way. … I really  
appreciated that they tackle some of real and difficult issues of divorce, abuse, childlessness, remarriage 
very sensitively and respectfully (something I don’t usually find in Bible studies so thank you!!!).”

Chris Quirk, Blacktown East Presbyterian Church; Visiting Lecturer, SMBC

Available as pdf: 
1-30 users $10
30-60 users $20
60+ users $30

Cost for printed studies:
1-20 copies $6 per copy
20+ copies $5 per copy
(Plus postage or collect  
from Christ College.)

Leaders notes will be provided as a pdf with all orders.

To order email: gsc2016events@gmail.com
Please include your postal address and phone number in order.

Studies will be printed and delivered in October.


